TRAILS END WATER DISTRICT 9/30/22 Working Session MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER: The working session came to order at 4:33 pm

ATTENDANCE: Deb Watson, Joe Morris, Sarah Carlson, Commissioners

DISCUSSION TOPICS:

Mr. Morris reported that NW Water just sent a \$4818.30 bill. They will be closed until 10/5. Hopefully, the full report will be available soon. Discussion followed.

Ms. Watson said she has been out on leave and has not had a chance to work on getting the generator fixed.

Mr. Morris reported on work being done on the system. There was discussion of the details of the upcoming work to be done with properties begin sold and new meters needing to be installed. The was the last of the private wells that were grandfathered in when the system was established in 1968 has now been hooked up to the system.

Ms. Carlson reported that she has started working on the 2023 budget. It will have to be approved at the November meeting. She will have a draft ready to discuss at the October Working Session for the commissioners to discuss.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 4:40 pm.

Submitted by:

Sarah Carlson Date Sarah Carlson

Commissioner, Secretary

APPROVED:

Deb Watson

Commissioner, President

Commissioner, Treasurer